
What’s Up 
Phlock?

The Arizona Parrot Head Club Newsletter

Hello Phlock!
Greetings from my kitchen counter/my current office/my cats’ napping 
spot. I’ll be here all week,as the joke goes... 
I’ll also be here all year as it’s work from home until at least January. 
Grateful to be able to do so.

Kudos to Karen and Adam Lyons and the Parrot Grande team for 
bringing us a really fun Virtual Parrot Grande! We had viewers from all over the country and 
raised a good chunk of change for Disabled American Veterans.

Some of us have been carefully partaking of our usual activities with a couple of house concerts
and backyard fun in our rear view mirror. Zooming is great but seeing those faces in person is
priceless.
Happy to announce that we’re set for our annual Holiday Party on December 5th. For those 
who
have been to the Bauman Party Palace, you’ll know that there’s plenty of space for physical
distancing. We can cheers each other from six feet away with distance to spare! 
More details coming as we get closer to the date but the fun is scheduled to start at 6 PM.

Also coming up is an honest to goodness Phlocking. We’re planning on gathering on the patio 
at Ajo Al’s (5101 N 16th St, Phoenix) at noon on November 14th. Some of us may be a little
sweaty after doing the virtual Walk To End Alzheimer’s but I guess the bonus of physical
distancing is that you won’t be close enough to smell us. They’re giving us Happy Hour prices.
Thanks to all who have donated to and promoted our Alzheimer’s Team. We’re edging into the
top 20 of all Parrot Head Club teams!!! It’s great company to be in.

Here’s hoping we all continue to be safe, healthy and sane!
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Our Prez: Kathy Pfister!!!

Kathy

Q3 2020 
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Q3 Phun cont...
We were a small but fun group! Since it was so small 
we let everyone vote on our movie choices. It ended up 
being a John Belushi night. First up was Animal House; 
such a great classic!  After that was the Blue Brothers.

Normally we watch a movie in the pool and then we play 
a second movie as people mingle. This year we all took a
break and then hopped back in the pool for the second 
Movie.

Our Chicago transplant Parrot Heads were the first too leave; not sure if 
they haven’t adjusted to the time change yet?! LOL
We had plenty of hand gel and all food items were wrapped up separately – 
keeping everyone safe.
It was really good to see people who 
we haven’t seen in a while.
Looking forward to next year!

Dive-in Movie Night...by Queen

Upcoming Events (subject to change or cancellation): 
  Nov. 14 Virtual Alzheimer’s walk followed by Happy Hour at Ajo Al’s

 Dec. 5  Holiday Party - Bauman Party Palace

 Check the weekly newsletter for updates!!!
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Well like everyone else, I haven’t traveled much 
this year. However the Queen decided to book 
two trips in two weeks! Hey I just go with the 
flow.

First up was a 9 day trip to Ohio; we covered 
Ohio top to bottom. We started at Lake Erie, 
stopped in Lima and went on to Cincinnati and 
crossed the border to Kentucky for a little fun.

We were back 3 days and headed to San Diego 
for the San Diego Parrot Head Club Anniversary 
Party. It was a bit different this year but we still 
had a good time. 
We took a pontoon boat out one afternoon – that 
was fun!
If any of you start traveling again and want a 
great traveling companion; please reserve me 
through the Queen at 
baumanpartypalace@yahoo.com

Q3 Phun cont... Phred Update...by Queen
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Updates from Margaritaville.com...

Sadly, it’s looking like the Slack Tide Tour 2020 is 
moving to 2021...here are the Florida tours dates that 
have been rescheduled to their new date if you have 
been so lucky (or now, not so much) to have a ticket:
Amalie Arena – Tampa, FL – December 4, 2021
VyStar Veterans Memorial Arena – Jacksonville, FL – 
December 7, 2021
Amway Center – Orlando, FL – December 11, 2021
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Lot’s of new phun places opening in 2021...get out of your Covid phunk and 
start planning your 2021 vacay!

Closer to home, there’s a new  Margaritaville on the horizon in San Diego: 
Located in the heart of the Gaslamp Quarter, just blocks from Petco Park 
and the San Diego Convention Center, the hotel will feature 235 guest 
rooms as well as signature Margaritaville food and beverage concepts.  
Travelers can immerse themselves in the excitement of the city while 
staying in a truly urban oasis of laidback luxury.

For other resorts, check out https://www.margaritavilleresorts.com/ who 
currently offer 23 resorts in 20 cities in 6 countries...the options are 
endless…

There’s a new Compass resort on the 
Anna Marie Sound in Florida, 
so many resorts in Florida and along the 
gulf coast and even a place to camp!

        ENJOY your trip planning!!!
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Many years ago, a large contingent of Arizona Parrot Head Club members 
went on a cruise out of Orlando. Of course, we had to have dinner at the 
Orlando Margaritaville. As the evening went on and the Coronas flowed, items 
started disappearing from the table. A plate here, a platter there. Drinking 
glasses. Even a brand new sleeve of coasters. 

Being the rule follower that I am, I not only didn't take anything but grew more 
and more appalled at the brazen thievery. I don't know if they just didn't care 
or if they thought they were doing a great job of hiding it, but subtle they were 
not.

As we were getting ready to leave, the waiter came over to me and said "This 
is for you" and handed me an Orlando Margaritaville shot glass. I like to 
believe it was a reward for my respect for others property.

Apparently, I was rather smug about it all (which doesn't sound like me) to the 
point where my trip roommate stole the shot glass from me. I don't remember 
when she finally confessed and I got it back but I do indeed still have it. 

And, I'm still smug about my karmic reward.

An “Acquisition” Story...Kathy Pfister

Thank you to Kathy for our first of 
hopefully many “acquisition” stories…

Please put on your “drinking caps” to 
help recall your best story for the next 
newsletter!!!

Send your stories and pictures to Mette 
at mette.rasmussen26@gmail.com 
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Trips around the sun already celebrated in Q4 2020:
Happy Belated Birthday!!! 

OCT

NOVEMBER

Trips around the sun yet to celebrate in Q4 2020: 
Happy Birthday!!!

Rick Dudley        2
Karl Summers 2
Rocky Chitwood 6
Gary Borg        7
Bradley Conkey 7
Kathy Thatcher 14
Sally Summers 16
Sarah Edwards 26
Susan Gayle 26

Patty King         1
Kathy OMalley 12
Lynne Osorio 12
Dennis Sugden 14
Kathy Ferralli 15
Amy Vyrostek 20
Russ Althof        20
Tamyra Althof 20
Debbie Andrews 21
Thom Strupp 23
Kimberly Foster 27
Catherine McDonough 29

DECEMBER

Rocky Soderman 27
Kathy Tanton        28
Alan Osenton        29
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Financials
As of 

September 9, 2020
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Your 2020 Board of Directors
Prez: Kathy Pfister

wino@parrotheads.org
Veep: Karen Lyons

ksarge@parrotheads.org
Treasurer: Lori Matteson

beancntr@parrotheads.org

Secretary: Janet Spittle
janet@parrotheads.org

Member at Large:
 Mette Rasmussen

mette@parrotheads.org

Member at Large:
 Kenny Bishop

kennyb@parrotheads.org

Member at Large:
 Joanne Mangis

joanne@parrotheads.org

Member at Large:
 Toni Soderman

toni@parrotheads.org

Member at Large:
 Denise Karp

denise@parrotheads.org

Make sure to check out the weekly email updates from the 
Prez for anything PHUN going on with our Phlock!  

Stay safe all!!!
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